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BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

Due to the unavoidable absences 
of several members, the Board did not 
have a meeting as schedule~, on 
October 21. However, a special 
meeting was called and held on 
November 4. At this meeting the 
Board approved the expenditure of a 
maximum of $8,660. for repair and 
motorization of the dam gate and 
for digging a silt trap at the east 
end of the lake. An additional 
expense, the amount not yet 
determined, will be i.n curred to 
provide electrical service at the 
dam. Plans include a locked 
control box for the darn gate motor 
and a sentinal light on the darn. 
By unanimous vote Russell Koehring 
was appointed to the office of 
president for the remainder of the 
year. This action was necessitated 
by the resignation of Dick Smith 
who had sold hisp:V9perty' in the 
Association. 

On November 18 the Board 
held a regular meeting. A review 
of expected expenses for the 
remainder of the year indicated 
that the Association would close 
the year with a balance of about 
$5,000. There was an in-depth 
discussion of the 1974 budget. 
A final review will be made at 
the December meeting. A list 
was made of possible nominees for 
board membership. Final selections 
will be made in December. There 
was also a discussion of the 
recommendations made in the report 
as well as other suggestions for 
lake imp~ovement presented by 
individual members. All of these 
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possibilities will be presented 
at the annual meeting on 
January 14, 1974. An expense 
of $500. was approved for 
dismantling the dredge even 
though there are not yet any 
prospective buyers for any of the 
equipment. 

WOMEN'S COMMITTE:E NOTES 
Final figure for the Monte 

Carlo profits was $552.17. Thanks 
again to all who helped make this 
fun night a success. 

Results of the election of 
officers for 1974 at the Women's 
Committee November meeting are 
as follows: 

President Jody Trittipo 
1st Vice Pres. - Mary Warren 
2nd Vice Pres. - Judy Cassady 
Treasurer - Jane Kopitzke 
Secretary - Ernestine Lyke 
Hospitality Chairman - Lou Powers 

If you know of any illness, 
deaths, births, etc. in the 
immediate families of Indian Lake 
residents, please contact Lou 
Powers. (823-4123) 

Retiring members of the 
Women's Committee are Carol 
Sweeney and Jeanette Hoover. New 
Committee members are Barbara 
Bil by, Carol .J ones, Mary Mai tland 
Kimble, and Linda Robertson. 

SANTA CLAUS WILL SOON BE HERE! 
Christmas Parties for the 

Indian Lake children will be 
held at Jerry Mitchell's home 
Dec. 15. Three to six year olds 
will attend 1:00-2:00

6
' seven to 

12 year olds 2:30-3:3. Please 



CHRISTMAS PARTIES ••• 

take a 50¢ gift for each child 
in your family attending to 
Jeanette Hoover's home or to 
Pat Grey's home a week before 
the parties. 

Attention! young teens: 
(13-16 year olds) Watch for 
announcement of a holiday 
party for your age group after 
Christmas. 

REMINDER - Mark your calendar 
now and please plan to attend the 
Annual Meeting of the Indian Lake 
Association January 14. 

WRONG NUMBER' - Dick and Rita 
Smith do not have a new phone 
number. They kept their old 
number (823-6158) even though 
they have moved. 

GET WELL wishes for Hugh Jones 
who broke his foot when he 
dropped a piece of plywood on it. 

THANK YOU! 
Joe and Barbara Weaver 

would like to thank the South 
side lady in the blue Impala 
who picked up Kerry, their 
12 yr. old son and his broken 
bicycle after his collision with 
a dog. Kerry is fine now. (The 
dog wasn't hurt.) 

Cindy Weaver and her friends 
went door to door in her neighbor~ 
hood during Jerry Lewis' Telethon 
for Muscular-Dystrophy earlier 
this year and collected about $50. 
Thank you, Cindy. The regular 
neighborhood campaign is being 
conducted now. If you haven't 
already contributed when your 
neighborhood volunteer calls, 
please be generous. 

CONGRATULATIONS _ 
To Rex Strough who graduates 

from Lawrence Central High School 
in January. Rex is now working 
for Wells and Sons Heating & Air 
Conditioning, Inc. in the ICT 
(Industrial Co-op Training) 
Program. After graduation he 
will be going into the union and 
into full apprenticeship. 
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CONGRATULATIONS -
To Sherryl Koehring who 

will be married to Jack King on 
January 6. Sherryl, who is now 
working at Woolworth's at 
Castleton Square, is making her 
own wedding gown. Jack is 
assistant manager of Zales at 
Castl eton Sq 'lare. 

To Henry and Jody Trittipo 
who celebrated their 27th wedding 
anniversary Nov. 21. 

To Edward and Mary Hamil ton 
who celebrated their 49th wedding 
anniversary Oct. 23. The Hamiltons 
visited his sister and husband, 
Florence and Jess Wallace in 
La Russell, Missouri. 'rhe two 
couples drove to Springfield, 
50 miles from La Russell, for a 
celebration dinner. 

TRAV.1~LERS 

Ross and Virginia Milliser 
recently returned from Boston, 
Mass. They spent a week there 
to welcome their new 2nd grandson 
Jeffery, son of Susan and Roger 
Ward. 

Bill and Sara Madren will 
spend the week of Nov. 26 in 
Jamaica with a convention of 
the American States Insurance Co. 

FAMHY LIVING F[LMS 

Bob and Maureen Wagner are 
hostIng a program presenting 
Biblical principles for (1) 
personal grow'.h, (2) successful 
marriage, and (3) sllccessful 
parenthood. This series of 
Family Living color films, each 
26 minutes in length, consists 
of lectures given by Dr. Henry 
Brandt to a live audience. 
Dr. Brandt's background includes 
twenty years' experience in 
private counseling practice, and 
he acts as a consultant to many 
Christian organizations in the 
areas of personel relations, 
administration, and counseling. 

This film series will improve 
your Christian living skills by 
showing you Biblical p~incip!es 
and how to apply them In tYPlcal 
stress situati.ons. 1'he program 


